
April 2024, Prayer Letter
May you experience the love of Christ,

though it is so great you will never fully understand it,
and may you be filled with the fullness of life

and power that comes from God.
Eph 3 v 16 NLT

We have been in our new home at Stonehouse Creek for a few weeks
now and as the  process of settling in continues we would appreciate
prayer for wisdom and clarity as we seek to make the best use of our
amazing new space and the many possibilities it presents.
 
Our Annual Charity Ball is taking place once again on 4th May at
Boringdon Park Golf Club and we would greatly appreciate prayer for
the success of the evening and for the last minute arrangements to fall
into place. As one of our cornerstone events, the Ball is more than just a
celebration, it’s a pivotal moment each year in our journey towards
making a meaningful impact in the local community and provides
much needed support that helps drive our mission forwards.

Lord, thank you for your love.
Open our eyes and ears so that we may experience more of You,

That we may experience the depths of your love for us
And that we might know and be loved by the Creator of all things.

Amen.
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